
 
 
 

 
 

 
Hillary Vallejo is the wife of Capt. Robert Vallejo  

Who was one of the men from 2/149 in Grand Prairie  
(Part of our adopt-a-unit group) that was killed in  

The recent Chinook helicopter crash in Iraq. 
 

She is expecting their first child (a son to be Robert Vallejo III  
Who is to be born in late January).   Capt Vallejo thought that  

they were having a daughter but a sonogram taken after his  
death confirmed a son.   

 
We are co-hosting the baby shower with the 2/149 FRG and it  

will be held at the post on November 8 from 1-3 PM.   
The Aux ladies will be providing the food for this event  

and the 2/149 will be providing the decorations.   
 

As an aside:  The Ladies Aux are giving her a gift card  
and then each lady who attends will also bring a small gift.   
If the men want to be included (as he was a brother in the  

Military and paid the highest price) they can either  
bring gifts or just all go together and get her a gift card  

(Her choice would be either Babies R US or Pottery Barn Kids or Target).   
Thanks for your help. 

 
Peggy Jentgens 

PPJent@aol.com 
Americanism Chairwoman 


